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There is always great news to share about our St. Philip’s College family. The following
achievements align with our College Strategic Objectives: Student Success, Performance
Excellence, and Principle-Centered Leadership. Stay up to date with our faculty, staff, and

student accomplishments by reading the President’s Newsletter online
at alamo.edu/spc/newsletter and follow us on social media @GOSPC. 

Student Success
Golf Tourney Brings in $130k for Scholarships
St. Philip’s College (SPC) students added two teams of four golfers each to the annual
scholarship golf tournament, held on March 4, 2022. Two cheerleaders, the college
mascot and two Sam Houston High School students joined 126 golfers at The Quarry
Golf Course. Volunteer vocational nursing students staffed the first aid booth, culinary
students prepared cookies and employee volunteers managed the annual fundraising
event that raised over $130,000 in scholarship funds.
 
SPC Students Attend Session on Bystander Intervention
St. Philip’s College (SPC) Department of Student Life recently hosted a Diversity, Equity
and Inclusion: Bystander Intervention session. Bystander Intervention is recognizing a
potentially harmful situation or interaction and choosing to respond in a way that could
positively influence the outcome. Latasha Teamer, Clinical Director of H.O.P.E. Youth
and Family Development, facilitated the session. Twenty-one students and staff
attended.

Performance Excellence
SPC Enhances Health Sciences Sim Center with Equipment Purchase
St. Philip’s College (SPC) acquired SimCapture Pro, a cloud-based simulation capture
and debriefing system. The package provides high-definition recording, playback, and
annotation for on-campus and remote learning activities.

Principle-Centered Leadership
SPC Health Sciences Group Judges HOSA Competition
St. Philip’s College (SPC) faculty, Adam Moya, Medical Laboratory Technician Program
Director, Lucy Escobedo, Histology Program Director, Dr. Syed Parvez, Vision Care
Technology Program Director, Beatrice Avila, Health Information Technology Program
Director, and Patricia Lamson, Health Information Technology Clinical Coordinator,
served as judges for the 2022 Health Occupation Students of America (HOSA) Area 1
Spring Leadership Competition at James Madison High School in San Antonio
February 11-12, 2022. 

Black Voters Matter: Campus Blackout Bus Tour Includes SPC
St. Philip’s College (SPC) Student Success, Educational Support Services hosted Black
Voters Matter: Campus Blackout Bus for a one-day visit. The bus has traveled across
the nation to share information about the importance of voting. The Black Voters Matter
staff engaged with about 50 students and employees. They later visited San Antonio
College, University of Texas at San Antonio and Northeast Lakeview College.

 
SPC Donates Culinary Equipment to Local Schools
St. Philip’s College (SPC) Tourism, Hospitality and Culinary Arts (THCA) teamed up
with high school culinary programs to pick up small wares from the Campus Center.
The old equipment, still in good condition but replaced when the new building opened,
was gifted to local dual credit programs.
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